
 
SIS/STC/069/2018-2019          October 11, 2018  

Dear Parents, 

 
Please be informed that the Youth Festival – 2018-19 online registration (for Grade 6 to 12) is still active 

and we request you if you have not yet registered your ward’s name, to register it at the earliest.  Last 

date for registration is October 20, 2018. 

Those who have registered already please re-confirm the registration by the following method. 

Login to the school website, go to Academics – Youth Festival Registration.  If you are already 

registered, the items will be displayed in the ‘On Stage Events’.  If it doesn’t appear there, please redo the 

registration at the earliest.  For further queries, please contact the school. 

 

Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 

 

 


